
  

   

 

17 January 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

NatWest Cup ¼ Finals at the Judd School - Direction s for Supporters 

Mr Simon Fraser, Director of Sport at The Judd School, has kindly sent through directions and 
logistics for all supporters attending the match tomorrow.  The Bishop Wordsworth’s School 1st XV 
have been preparing for this ¼ Final since qualifying for the game and are ready to do the job 
tomorrow. I look forward to seeing you on the touch line. 

Instructions are as follows: 

There is car parking for about the first 60 cars on site (gate should open approx. 1pm) and the 
nearest car park is at Lower Haysden country car park.  The Postcode is TN11 9BB.  Unfortunately 
this is a pay and display car park (£1 for 4 hours) but the advantage of this is that there is a tea 
and coffee place (café in the park) next to the car park. (There are virtually no facilities on the 
fields). 

If you park there, you can enter our fields from very close to the café. Look for the fishing lake and 
go through a gate to the fishing area. Cross the stile and you are in our fields! You won’t miss the 
3G. 

 Please bring wellies or shoes you don’t mind getting muddy – there is some ‘hard standing’ 
spectator viewing as well. The grass surrounding area is VERY wet. 

 Otherwise it is local side roads at no cost and a longer walk and enter the field from a footpath to 
the fields. Please no parking on the verge of the road where the pitch is. 

Regards 

 

Terry Gilmour 
Head of Rugby 
 
 

 

  


